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Bryan Early, Lead Advisor on Mexico

Cali-Baja Clean Economy 2050 — Research & Planning Workshop
Tijuana, Baja California, Mexico

September 19-20, 2019

Attachment, Section 2

The California Global Energy, Water & Infrastructure Innovation Initiative at Stanford University aims to
advance the transition to a low-carbon economy by strengthening strategic planning, public policy and
decision-making, and highlighting innovative solutions and technology that will pave the way toward
smarter, more resilient and sustainable communities in California and around the world.

Section 3.2

Funding support from the California Global Energy, Water & Infrastructure Innovation Initiative at
Stanford University will cover Advisor Early’s transportation and lodging costs during his attendance at
the Cali-Baja Clean Economy 2050 research and planning workshop, at the Universidad Auténoma de
Baja California. As the Chair’s Lead Advisor on Mexico, Bryan Early is the California Energy Commission’s
point person on California-Mexico cooperation. This workshop is an opportunity for Bryan to represent
the Commission and the State, while helping to define the areas of focus and frame the discussion
toward robust, substantive, and targeted engagement during the forum in early 2020.





